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OUA MEMO 00-0521-0224 
MEMORANDUM 

28 May 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
 Schools Division Superintendents 
 School Heads 

 All Others Concerned 
 

Subject: WEBINAR/TRAINING SESSION ON THE USE OF  

H5P SOFTWARE (OPEN EDUCATIONAL RESOURCES 
TRANSFORMATIONAL STAGE – PART 4) 

 

 

 In line with OUA Memo 00-1220-0163 dated 12 December 2020, the 
Information and Communications Technology Service – Educational Technology 
(ICTS-EdTech) Unit will conduct a webinar session on the fourth part of the 
Transformational Stage of Open Educational Resources (OERs). This will focus on 
the use of H5P software.  

 

This system is necessary to prepare public school teachers in the maximum 
use of DepEd Learning Management System’s interactive components (http://lms. 
deped.gov.ph/). In addition, it will serve as a preparatory level in the creation of 
interactive exercises for the OER Contest, which is conducted by the Office of the 
Undersecretary for Administration (OUA). 

 

 Kindly refer to the following details of this webinar session: 

1. The activity will be conducted on 05 and 12 June 2021, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 
noon. 

2. It offers an open registration.  
3. The session will be aired on the following social media accounts of the 

ICTS-EdTech Unit: 
a. https://web.facebook.com/depededtech 
b. https://www.youtube.com/c/EducationalTechnologyUnit 

4. The DepEd Professional Development Learning Management System 
(http://training.deped.gov.ph/) will be used for the assessment of 
participants.  

5. This is an output-based activity and will follow the “No Output, No 
Certificate Policy.” 

 

mailto:usec.admin@deped.gov.ph
http://lms.deped.gov.ph/
http://lms.deped.gov.ph/
https://web.facebook.com/depededtech
https://www.youtube.com/c/EducationalTechnologyUnit
http://training.deped.gov.ph/


 For questions and concerns on this subject, kindly contact Mr. Mark 
Anthony C. Sy, Head of the ICTS-EdTech Unit, through email at edtech@deped. 
gov.ph . 

 

For immediate and appropriate action. 

 

 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

          Undersecretary  
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